
 
 

Mrs. Fruchey & Mrs. May 
Classroom Newsletter 
December 22, 2023  

 

Dear Parents,  

We made it to break!  Considering all the excitement and extra activities 

these past few weeks, our class has maintained good behavior and we’ve had a 

lot of fun.  Four full weeks of school between Thanksgiving and Christmas is a lot.  

We are looking forward to resting and refreshing over the break. 

We had 12 students meet their AR goal for second marking period: Josie, 

Gunnar, Carsyn, River, Izzy, Natalie, Hayden, Damien, Jayden, Wyatt, Riley, and 

Dixie.  Nice work! 

After the break, we will continue with our math unit on decimals.  In 

reading, we will return to Wonders with new reading groups.  In science, we have 

started the Spaceship Earth unit. 

 

Don’t forget: 

• There will be NO SCHOOL for Winter Break December 23-January 7.  We 

return Monday, January 8. 

• Second marking period report cards come home January 19. 

• Please donate glue sticks, tissues or wipes (for tables and surfaces) if you 

are able.  

 

Feel free to contact us if you have questions or concerns at any time by note, 

email, Class Dojo, or phone call.  Have a wonderful break!  

Ms. Fruchey & Mrs. May 

frucheys@bas-k12.org   

616/794-4711 
maym@bas-k12.org 
616/794-4773 
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